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 23 March 2022 
 

 
Ad-hoc Announcement 

 

Vienna Insurance Group starts the closing of its acquisition of Aegon's 

Central and Eastern European business 

 

The closing of the acquisition of Aegon's business in Hungary took place today, following the approval 

of the Hungarian authorities. Together with the existing VIG insurance company UNION, the VIG Group 

will become the market leader in Hungary. The closing of the participation of the Hungarian state 

holding company Corvinus with a 45% interest in the Hungarian insurance companies of the VIG 

Group is scheduled for 25 March 2022. The closing will be completed upon the consummation of the 

acquisition of Aegon's business in Poland, Romania and Turkey after receipt of the respective 

regulatory approvals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Contact:  
VIENNA INSURANCE GROUP 
Investor Relations 

1010 Vienna, Schottenring 30 

 

Wolfgang Haas  

Head of Communication & Marketing, Spokesperson of the Group  

Phone: +43(0)50 390-21029  

Fax: +43 (0)50 390 99-21029 

E-Mail: wolfgang.haas@vig.com 

 

Nina Higatzberger-Schwarz  

Head of Investor Relations 

Phone: +43 (0)50 390-21920 

Fax: +43 (0)50 390 99-21920  

E-Mail: nina.higatzberger@vig.com 

 
 
All news releases are also available at http://www.vig.com/ir.   
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